
Daily Announcements for Thursday, December 8, 2016 – A day 

Holicong Cheerleading:  Holicong competition squad practice for Thursday, December 8th has 

been canceled. 

Holicong Varsity Girls Basketball:  In front of an energetic crowd, the varsity girls’ basketball 

team overcame a 10 point fourth quarter deficit in route to an overtime victory against Tohickon 

yesterday.  Congratulations on a great win girls!  Thanks to all of the students and the 

cheerleaders who came out to support the team. 

Holicong P.O.P.S.:  Holicong P.O.P.S. will have a meeting Thursday, December 8th in the 

cafeteria during resource.  P.O.P.S. members should check-in with their resource teacher before 

attending the meeting.  We will be planning a Holicong Community Event. 

Holicong Reading Olympics:  Reading Olympics members will be having an important meeting 

during resource, on Thursday in the library.  During this time, we will be selecting teams so 

please be sure to attend.  Please see Ms. Johnston with any questions. 

Boomerang Asset:  The Boomerang Asset for the month of December is Bonding with School.  

“A young person cares about his/her school.  The student is actively engaged in promoting a 

positive school community.”  If you would like to nominate someone for this month’s asset, 

please visit the Holicong homepage and click on the link for the Boomerang Award.  

Nominations will be accepted until Sunday, December 18th. 

C B East Softball:  There will be open workouts/conditioning for C B East softball Thursday, 

December 8th from 3:00PM-4:00PM.  Meet in the C B East Athletic Lobby. 

Vh-1 Save the Music Concert:  Mr. C, Mrs. DiVasto, Mr. Glaser and Mr. Sanchez from 

Tamanend are proud to announce that this year’s Vh-1 Save the Music Concert held at Holicong 

on January 27th and 28th will be entitled, “Dynamic Duos”.  The concerts will revolve around the 

theme of famous duos in music and pop culture, with a concert logo and t-shirt design inspired 

by comic book superheroes.  Music that weekend will include songs made famous by musical 

brothers, husband and wife teams, legendary classic rock pairings, Disney songwriting teams and 

much, much more.  Tickets go on sale to the public on Saturday, December 17th at 10:00AM.  

Students involved in robe choir, jazz band and string ensemble will get information soon about t-

shirt and ticket pre-orders.  Our goal this year is to raise $25,000 for the Vh-1 Save the Music 

Foundation, which would be a new record for the concerts.  Thanks in advance to the entire 

Holicong community for your support of this endeavor. 

 


